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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:46 AM
To: 'Robert Carney'
Subject: RE: Docket 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Carney,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Robert Carney [mailto:rcarney61@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:43 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160021-E1 
 
Robert Carney, 422 SW 29th Ave, Delray Beach, FLorida 33445 
Please do not approve this rate increase. FPL is askng for money to get more profit for their shareholders that are out of 
state. We have seniors that cannot afford to buy their medication, and this rate increase that will break the least 
wealthy amoung us. 23 percent is an outrageous amount for Floridians to give a way and get nothing more in return. 
Please do not give into this corporate greed. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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